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I support ending automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter.  This 

practice has degraded the accuracy of registration list and it has lead to massive 

duplicates of voters.  We need:  Regardless of who wins any election, to have 

confidence in the outcome, we must continue to demand (1) real paper ballots, (2) 

hand counted in a bipartisan transparent process, and (3) citizen voter ID. 


